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WelcomeWelcomeBackBack
We are excited to welcome all our staff back

and wish each of you a successful year ahead! 

We would like to
extend a warm
welcome to all our
new teachers! We
wish you a great
year with Prairie
South! 
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The Wheels on the Bus Go
Round and Round

Our mechanics and transportation department staff
work hard over the summer to ensure all the buses are
ready to roll when school starts. 

Marla Cushway, Routing Support
Officer, is busy getting students on

buses for September 1!

Jake Murray one of our
Mechanic's Helpers, keeps
our buses shiny and clean!

Kara Stevens, Driver Safety Relations Officer and Lonny Holmes, Transportation Manager,
held a successful First Riders Program in August, during one of our many heatwaves!
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Facilities Staff Hard at Work!

There's nothing like that feeling the first time you step
into the school at the end of summer, and see the shiny
hallways! Our facilities staff work tirelessly over the
summer to ensure all schools are ready for the return
of staff and students. This year staff were kept busy
doing many different projects - a huge thank you to
this team for all their hard work! 
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Division-Wide Learning Day
and First Day Smiles!


